

CCC Consultations <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

Local plan 2045

1 message

sidney french

8 January 2023 at 14:12

To: "consultations@canterbury.gov.uk" <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

Dear Sir/Madam,

I would like to strongly object to the totally unbelievable plan that converts Rough Common road to a ring road to carry traffic for the proposed Canterbury Local Plan 2045. It is obviously designed to encourage residents to ask for the resurrection of the previous plan to build a separate road running from the A2 ring road to St Thomas's Hill via the city side of Rough Common.

Most Rough Common residents I speak to think that the CCC planning staff must be have been smoking something fragrant and illegal to come up with with this arrangement.

Please add my objection to the hundreds you must have already received.

Many thanks,

Regards,

Sid French

Sent from my iPad